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"On average, a person
would use around 240
disposable menstrual

products per year"

WHY IS FEMECO
PROJECT
IMPORTANT?Transnational Partner

Meeting in Kraków
On March 14 it took
place our third TPM
in Kraków, Poland.

Partners met in this
city in order to
discuss and prepare
the following steps
regarding FEMECO
Project 

#2 Newsletter

Project partners:

Education on hygiene
products is crucial to deal
with this problem:
knowing how to properly
recycle and the usage of
reusable hygiene products
can not only help the
environment but also the
individuals

During the meeting, partners provided
more details about the e-learning platform
and its content, together with some
advances in our social media.

"Regarding baby diapers,
"it is estimated that a

baby spends over 2000
disposable diapers per

year"



Keep updated through our
social media! 
Soon you will be able to subscribe!

FEMECO e-learning
platform



Our e-learning platform is
ready. You can access it at

 
https://vle.femecoproject.com/ 



and register, because soon

it will host the Training
module in Reusable

Hygiene Products and
Training module in Social

and Green Entrepreneurship
Manual on homemade and

recyclable diapers for
seniors.

What have we done?

Check our website:
www.femecoproject.com 

Check our social media:

https://www.facebook.com/femecoproject
https://www.instagram.com/femecoproject/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqfgLJFJ0dFHJ8SDhlFopiA
https://www.twitter.com/femecoproject
http://www.femecoproject.com/
http://www.femecoproject.com/

